
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

It is hard to believe that we are into 

the final term of the year and 

preparations are well underway for the 

rest of term. 

 

This week, the children have done their 

last set of practise SATs and have 

proved that they are more than ready 

for the real ones in May.  Please try to 

keep the children calm – they will be 

great. 

 

In history, we are learning about The 

Battle of Britain and why it was so 

important for us to win.  We have been 

looking at a range of historical sources 

to help us understand the chances of a 

Nazi invasion in Germany 1940 and why 

an invasion would have been difficult 

for Germany. 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Issue No 1 Summer Term 

26th April 2024 
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Over the next few weeks we will be 

focussing on revision and preparation 

for SATs.  Please practice things at 

home with the children too and let 

me know if there is anything specific 

that they would like to work on in 

school. 
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Information for Parents 
 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

6th May – Bank Holiday 

13th May – SATs Week 

22nd and 23rd May – Forest Schools 

27th May – Half Term 

14th June - Sports Day 

17th June – Cooking Week 

24th and 27th June – Forest Schools 

28th June – Summer Fair 

W/C 8th July – Production 

17th July – Leavers’ Assembly 9.15am 

19th July – End of the Year 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn
https://www.mathsgenie.co.uk/primary.html
https://spellingframe.co.uk/

